
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:  Skipton              Term:   Summer 1    2019        Topic:   The Living Rainforest  

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
So what have we been up to: 

English: In English we having been reading some 

African Stories and Poems, looking at the 

repetition and writing our own. 

Maths: We have been counting to and back 

from 120, recognising the value of each digit 

and then finding the numbers on a 100 square 

too! 

Geography: We are just beginning to learn 

about why water is important and how to use it 

sensibly. 

Art: With Renee we have been making our own 

‘Rainforests’ looking at the different layers, 

working in 3’s to make them. 

Cooking: We love cooking and have made lots 

of tasty delights to include scones, muffins and 

cinnamon sticks, yummy!!! 

Science: In Science we have been looking at 

the food-chains of different animals and were 

quite surprised to hear that we are animals too! 

Skipton’s Magic Moments 

Katie: Counting up to 80 katie, that is amazing 

and then telling us whether a number is odd or 

even too! 

Bobbi: Everyday Bobbi, you come straight in 

and get on with your work and we love reading 

your news on a Monday. 

Ethan: You always know just what to say to 

cheer people up, checking we are okay 

throughout the day – thank you! 

Alex: You are now so brave with your learning, 

taking more chances and not asking for help, 

fantastic! 

Harvey: Well done for being so brave in your 

sentence writing, you are now spelling more 

words on your own too, fabulous! 

Joe: Your creativity has really shone in English 

this term and some of your ideas when writing 

our African Poems have been sensational!  

Christian: You can now form all of the letters of 

the alphabet correctly and in the right order 

too. We are so impressed! 

Connor: Well done for getting your resources 

together for each lesson, without an adult 

helping you. You are now so independent! 

Amber: It has been wonderful to see your hand 

up to answer questions and you helping your 

friends too, if they are a little stuck, thank you! 

Kurt: You have so many great ideas in English 

and have written some fabulous sentences, 

spelling all the words on your own, amazing! 

Dante: Well done yet again for sharing all your 

great science knowledge with us, telling us all 

about predators, herbivores and carnivores! 

  
                                                     

 

                           

Dates & Points to remember:  

 

 Monday 3rd June – First Day back term 6 

 Wednesday 5th June – Library and Thatcham 

Lakes Trip 

 Saturday 8th June – Castlefest – School Fete 

 Tuesday 11th June – Den Building Starts (every 

Tuesday morning) 

 Wednesday 12th June – Kids Day Out – Marwell 

Zoo (later finish) 

 Tuesday 25th June – Primary Sports Day 

 Thursday 4th July – Jungle Book Show 

 Wednesday 24th July – Last day of term 

In maths we have 

enjoyed playing 

different maths games, 

counting beyond 120. 

We also enjoy cooking 

too, as you can see! 


